	To our alumnae, alumni and friends in Switzerland:

	You are cordially invited to

the 18th "True Purple"

the informal annual gathering of graduates, current and former students, members of staff, visitors and friends of the University of London, including alumnae and alumni of our College, who live and/or work in Switzerland
on Wednesday, 2 February 2022, starting at 8 p.m.

as a nation-wide video conference
To register and for more information, please visit the Web site of the organiser, the Swiss LSE Alumni Association, at URL <https://www.slseaa.ch/>.
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